From: Will Anderson <wanderson@sanbruno.ca.gov>

To: Ben Rosenstein

Sent: Mon Nov 30 08:42:24 2009

Subject: Kudos

Hey Ben,

With the Belle Air Storm Drainage Improvements Project substantially complete, the City of San Bruno would like to compliment Con-Quest Contractors on a job well done. The project is on schedule and within budget.

This is the first trench drain installation within the City and the preliminary results are very positive. The construction process within the residential neighborhood was smooth and clean with no complaints received. The active citizenry in the area actually spoke publicly at a City Council meeting providing positive feedback about the minimally-disruptive construction operations and the friendliness of the workers on-site. As the City's Project Manager, I personally found Con-Quest fair, knowledgeable and cooperative during the construction process.

The one rain event that occurred after the drain was installed showed the drains functioning as intended.

Please feel free to use the City of San Bruno as a reference to other potential clients.

Thanks,
Will Anderson
Project Manager/Associate Civil Engineer City of San Bruno Public Works
Engineering
650-616-7052